
Discover how 
your pharmacist 
can help you with 
chronic pain

The Opioid and Pain Management in Pharmacies 
Program (OPMPP) research study will explore 
the benefits and feasibility of offering an opioid 
and chronic pain medication consultation service 
between the pharmacist and patient.

Why participate?

Interested?

You will be invited to 
participate in up to 
3 medication review 
consultations with the 
pharmacist. The goal is to 
optimize your medications 
and pain management 
to ensure you are getting 
safe and effective care. 

Speak with your 
pharmacist for more 
information and to 
see if you are eligible. 

This is part of a research study 
being conducted by the Ontario 
Pharmacists Association and the 
University of Waterloo. This study 
has received ethics clearance 
through a research ethics board 
(REB #45514).
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